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Summary 
 
The Force wishes to establish a drop-in office at St George’s Hospital for use by 
the Morpeth Neighbourhood Team staff. 

 

Title and Reference – PCC.129.2015 
 
ACQUISITION OF A LICENCE IN RESPECT OF NEIGHBOURHOOD DROP-
IN OFFICE WITHIN ST GEORGE’S HOSPITAL, MORPETH 
 

Report of the Head of Strategic Asset Management 

Recommendations / Findings 
 
The Commissioner is asked to agree to the acquisition of a licence of a room 
within St George’s Hospital. 
 
(These papers are exempted under Paragraph 3 of Schedule 12A to the Local 
Government Act 1972) 

Northumbria Police and Crime Commissioner 
 
I hereby approve the recommendation above. 
 

Signature  Date 12.02.15 
 

 


